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Meeting: Trust Board 
Date: 16th September 2009  
 
Title: Update on Patient Safety First Campaign 
  
 
Executive 
Summary: 

The Trust Board agreed to actively participate in the Patient S
Campaign earlier this year.  This paper is an update on progre
last few months.  Directors are asked to review progress and 
they would advise further investment in this area. 

  
 
Action: For information and discussion 
  
 
Report 
from: 

 
Celia Ingham Clark, Medical Director 
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